
From: Bhangu, Nikita   
Sent: 11 January 2019 3:30 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Cc:  geneva_un (fco.gov.uk)  

 

Anne Steer Mohammed, Nicole 
 Donaldson-Balan, Edward 

 Raza, Fasiha  
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2014/100 (UK) - letter to Party concerned enclosing draft findings  
 
Hi Fiona,  
 
Thank you for sharing the findings on ACCC 100. To confirm, pursuant to paragraph 34 of the annex 
to decision I/7, the UK has no substantive comments that it wishes to make regarding the draft 
findings of the Compliance Committee. 
 
We noticed a small typographical error contained in paragraph 18 of the draft findings where the 
reference to 11 January 2018, where the year should be a reference to 2019, but no further 
comments in terms of content from our side.  
 
Kind regards,  
Nikita  
 
 
Nikita Bhangu 
EU Strategy & Relationship| EU and International Trade  
Department for Environment, Food & Rural Affairs  
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